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Date 10th October 2023 
 

                                 Re: Dream Big 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Carers, 
 
Hyde Park Schools stands at the forefront of primary education with our unique career-focused program. 
Our mission is to spark curiosity from the very start, encouraging our little ones to explore the vast world of 
career opportunities. We're committed to nurturing a sense of wonder, empowering our children to dream 
big and discover their potential in various exciting fields. 
 
With this said, we have some exciting news to share! Our school has been chosen to be part of a fantastic 
programme aimed at enhancing careers education in primary schools throughout England. This initiative is 
being facilitated by our local Careers Hub and is generously funded by The Careers & Enterprise Company. 
The progress of the program will be evaluated in collaboration with ImpactEd, an independent organisation 
specialising in high-quality monitoring and evaluation in educational settings. 
 
To thoroughly assess the impact of this initiative on our pupils and parents, we will be inviting our Year 5 and 
6 pupils to participate in a brief in-school survey during Autumn 2023 and the following academic year in 
January 2024. The survey will focus on their behaviours, attitudes, and beliefs regarding careers and the 
world of work. 
 
Furthermore, we will also extend an invitation to all parents of our pupils to complete a survey in the later 
part of the academic year (Summer 2024). This survey will enquire about your own behaviours, attitudes, 
and beliefs related to careers. Your valuable input will help us understand the effectiveness of this project 
and allow us to make improvements for the future. 
 
Please be assured that any data shared in these surveys will be handled with the utmost confidentiality, and 
no personally identifiable information will be included in the reporting. Only collective insights and trends 
will be shared with the public. 
 
For more detailed information about how we will collect and process your child(ren)'s and your data, please 
refer to the privacy notice available online at this link: Privacy Notice Link. 
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Participation in this evaluation is entirely voluntary, and there is no obligation for your child or you to take 
part. If you are comfortable with participating, there is no need to notify us. However, should you have 
any questions or wish to opt out, please feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher. 
 
If our school engages in additional data collection as a "Research School," we will keep you informed about 
this at a later date. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and collaboration in providing enriching opportunities for our 
children. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Y. Jones    Mrs. J. Hussey    Miss C. Brown   
Executive Headteacher                       PSHRE Lead     PSHRE Lead 
 
 


